
14 March 2023

CONFIRMED INDUSTRIAL ACTION
Thursday 16 March 2023

Dear Parents and Caregivers

Further to the letter sent on Friday 10 March, we have received an official ‘Notice of Strike
Action’ from the NZEI Primary Teachers’ and Primary Principals’ Union. The period of the
strike action is for Thursday 16 March from 7am to 7pm.

Therefore St Joseph’s Catholic School Takapuna will be CLOSED for instruction on Thursday
16 March 2023. No students can attend school.

It is important that you make alternative arrangements for the care of your child/children on
Thursday 16 March.

Skids is opening for the day for students on its roll. You are welcome to reach out to them if
needed.

Yours sincerely,

Eric Esnouf
Presiding Member
St Joseph’s Catholic School Takapuna
Board of Trustees

St Joseph’s Catholic School, 2 Taharoto Road, Takapuna, North Shore City 0622, Auckland.
Phone 09 489 4994    Fax 09 488 0759

Email: office@sj.school.nz


